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Bohmer, Karla

From: Wilson, Christopher
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 2:42 PM
To: Ockunzzi, Scott; DOT Statewide TMC; DOT Hauling Permits; Young, Jonathan; Duguid, 

Lori; Bowman, Joshua; Koenig, Adam
Cc: Willis, Emily
Subject: MOTEC DECISION RENDERED LOR-90-10.76 PID 107714

Your policy exception request for a long-term system ramp closure as described in the linked folder has been approved 
by the Maintenance of Traffic Exception Committee (MOTEC).  
 
Per MOTEC Request: A Work Zone Queue Detection Warning System has been requested in order to mitigate queueing, 
this is in accordance with TEM Section 642-57. Please ensure that the plans include Plan Note 642-32 Approved 
Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) Policy and Plan Note 642-57 Work Zone Queue Detection Warning System. 
 
Notifications During Closure Required 
A designated on-site point of contact should communicate with the TMC as the status of the closure changes.   
 
Contact the TMC:  

 If the closure is postponed or cancelled 
 At the time the closure is implemented  
 At the time the closure is removed and all lanes restored  
 If the closure will not be opening on time  

 
Contact can be made with the TMC in the following ways: 

 Phone: 1-614-387-2438 or 1-800-884-4030 gar 
 Email: StatewideTMC@dot.ohio.gov  
 Radio:   XDOT Main 

 
Let me know if you have any questions.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Christopher M. Wilson, P.E. 
Maintenance of Traffic Engineer 
ODOT Office of Roadway Engineering 
1980 W. Broad Street, Mail Stop 1230, Columbus, Ohio 43223 
(p) 614.387.4232 
transportation.ohio.gov 
 


